




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Suggested Changes to JuCR 7.16
Date: Friday, April 28, 2023 3:54:17 PM
Attachments: Benton County Response Re Suggested Changes to JuCR 7.16.pdf

 
 

From: Cheryl Pochert <Cheryl.Pochert@co.benton.wa.us> 
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 3:42 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Eric Eisinger <Eric.Eisinger@co.benton.wa.us>; Julie Long <Julie.Long@co.benton.wa.us>; Brooke
Amster <Brooke.Amster@co.benton.wa.us>
Subject: Suggested Changes to JuCR 7.16
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Lennon,
 
Attached hereto, for your records, please find a scanned letter from Benton County Prosecutor
Eric Eisinger regarding the suggested changes to JuCR 7.16.  If there is anything further you
need, please advise. 
 
Thank you, and have a great day.
 
Cheryl L. Pochert
Felony Division, LS Supervisor
Benton County Prosecutor's Office

7122 West Okanogan Place, STE A230 | Kennewick, WA  99336

' PH:  509.735.3591 | 7  FAX:  509.736.3066

: Cheryl.Pochert@co.benton.wa.us
T.E.A.M.:   Together Each Achieves Magnificence
 
“Handle them carefully, for words have more power than atom bombs.”
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